
Town of Hammond Planning Meeting Monday, April 1st, 2024 

Meeting called to order at 7:30 pm by Paul Hueg.  

Planning Commission member Heidi Benson was absent, all others were present. 

No guests in attendance. 

Approval of agenda, Miller / Hawkins 

Minutes from March 4th, 2024, reviewed and approved, Hawkins / O’Connell 

Requests from Public for Agenda 

No requests from Public. 

Open Business from Floor and the Planning Commission Discussion 

Baldwin Airport is tabled till additional issues arise. Town of Hammond will not issue permit for 
fireworks, 

Paul updated on the progress of properties with issues in Town of Hammond, he stated that the 
County and All Croix are communicating with owners to rectify. 

Livestock and junk issue with property on 90th Ave. Will determine address and notify County. 

Paul updated progress on Parks and Recreation Ball Assn, requests.  

No Smoke/No Vape signs may be added pending Town Board approval but will need to be enforced 
by Ball Association. 

Paul updated the committee on bleachers that are available for ball fields and discussed extension 
of current fencing. Would like to see stepped down from 6ft high to 4 ft high for additional fence 
length. Request that 10ft opening be left to enter field. Some maintenance required on posts that 
lifted due to frost. 

Discussed Signage (4) that No Dogs are allowed on Ball Fields, pending Town Board approval.  

Chairmans’s Report  

May Meeting to be Monday 5/6/2024. 

Meeting adjourned 8:20 pm, Hawkins/O’Connell  

Submitted 4/7/2024 Greg Olson, Planning Secretary 

 

 

 


